
 
 

 
New Chair Of Trustees For Citizens Advice South Lincolnshire 
  
Citizens Advice South Lincolnshire (CASL) announces the appointment of 
a new Chair, Monica Stark, who takes over from John Morden, who 
completed six years in the role, and reached the end of his permitted 
term as Chair.   
 
Monica spent her career working in the charity sector, largely as a 
fundraiser, but for the last 13 years as the CEO of Leicestershire Cares, 
delivering Award winning projects that helped vulnerable and socially 
deprived sections of the community.  Monica also brings with her a 
wealth of Board level experience in business development and 
communications. 
 
 “I am delighted to have been appointed to this role as I cannot think of 
anything more important at this time than helping people who are 
facing unemployment, dealing with poverty and benefits and the impact 
that this has on their lives. I very much look forward to working with 
Simon Richards our CO, and the Board and would like to thank John for 
his support and his leadership that has made the charity the success it is 
today.“ 

 

 


